
  

  
  

 
 
January, 2019 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing a letter of recommendation on behalf of Isaiah Quigley.  I became acquainted with 
Isaiah when he was an education student at Liberty University.  He volunteered and became a tutor 
at our school in the fall of 2016. After tutoring a full year with us he contacted me again and 
volunteered for 2017-18.  During his tutoring assignments he worked 1:1 specifically with students 
who needed reading and spelling intervention. He worked effectively with at least one student who 
had a history of occasional behavioral challenges. I found Isaiah to be reliable and professional at all 
times. 
 
Isaiah prepared during personal time, came to our school for one hour sessions, twice weekly.  He 
used, and became proficient with, a specific curriculum designed for students with dyslexia based 
on Orton-Gillingham methods/current brain research.  The curriculum he used as he tutored our 
students was the Barton Reading and Spelling Program.  Isaiah was able to pace his lessons 
according to student understanding in order to ensure mastery. His assigned students liked working 
with him and never complained. 
 
I hope this letter will be of help to Isaiah Quigley toward any educational advancement or securing a 
position in which a mature and conscientious person is required.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Jeannie L. Ramsey 
 
Jeannie L. Ramsey, M.Ed. 
Teacher/Tutor Volunteer Coordinator 
Desmond T. Doss Christian Academy 
19 George Street 
Lynchburg, Virginia  24502 
 
434-660-1130 
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